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DR. BEDA OLABU,  

LECTURER,  

Department Of Human Anatomy and Physiology 

 

On behalf of the department of Human Anatomy and Physiology, I wish to 
Congratulate and welcome you to our department within the Faculty of 
Medicine, University of Nairobi! Feel at home.  The Department of Human 
Anatomy and Physiology family is your family, and it’s a tight family.  You 
will make friends here who will be a part of your life for a long time and 
those friendships extend to those who have gone before and those who will 
come after. 
 
“We will do all we can to ensure your success. In fact, I believe this 
Department is only successful when all of us are rooting for each member 
of Department Of Human Anatomy And Physiology’s family! 

"We will do all we can to help you become whoever it is that you want to 
become and I have no doubt that we’ll love the world that you will create 
through your actions and thought.” 
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